
LOSTWITHIEL TOWN COUNCIL
PLANNING COMMITTEE MINUTES

11TH MAY 2010 AT 7.30P.M. IN THE GUILDHALL

PRESENT The Deputy Mayor Cllr. C.D. Robson, Councillors  D.A. Abbiss, Hon. Burgess
M. Jones, D. Parsons, Hon. Burgess R.H.T. Peareth, M. Stead, P. Watkins.

Hon. Burgess Cllr. Peareth took the chair.

ELECTION OF CHAIRMAN
It was proposed by Cllr. Peareth and seconded by Cllr. Jones that Deputy Mayor Cllr. C.D.
Robson be Chairman of the Committee for the year 2010-11.   All in favour.    Cllr Robson
accepted and took the chair.

APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE were received and accepted from The Worshipful  The
Mayor Cllr. V.A. May

DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST.

Cllr. D.A. Abbiss on 10/00336

PLANNING APPLICATION

10/00336 Construction of a first floor bathroom extension at rear of property, above existent
ground floor extension.  19 Grenville Road.  Mrs. P. Selley.
The meeting was adjourned to allow the applicant to speak.
The meeting reconvened and it was agreed that as this is the second application and once
again their is a letter of objection from a neighbouring property we will request a site
meeting.

There being no other business the meeting closed at 8p.m.


